St Mary’s Church School

Presents

The Christmas Story

Sunday, Dec. 22nd
5-7pm

Please bring a Lenten dish for our Potluck
dinner immediately following the program.

Parents please have your children to the
church by 4:15 to get into costume

L
A SPECIAL GUEST FROM THE NORTH POLE

WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE
TO GREET THE CHILDREN AFTERWARDS




